
II 
EMBA S SY SUI. TES 

HOTELS '" 

Dear Camelback East Village Planning Committee: 

Embassy Suites management has been made aware of an exhibit (attached) showing the proposed 

access, staging and parking during the construction activity planned on the garage site East of our hotel. 

We are very concerned that this added traffic, noise, and activity will affect our hotel negatively and 

bring significant financial harm to us. We don't believe that we should suffer for a development that will 

provide no benefit to us. We would ask the Committee to require the developer to stipulate to 

1. Using access off of Camelback

2. Parking on the North side of Camel back, South of the office buildings

3. Staging, loading and offloading in the area between the existing garage and the Westernmost office

building.

I apologize about not being able to attend in person. I had a previous engagement that I was not able to 

cancel. 

Please contact me at the number below if you have any questions. 

6��� 
Zakee Jones 

General Manager 

Embassy Suites Biltmore 

2630 E Camelback Road 

Phoenix AZ 85016 

602.388.6505 Mobile 
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